Jane Tucker

From: Patel, Uday <Uday.Patel@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 January 2015 10:30

To: planning

Cc: ENV LHS Customer Service

Subject: FW: 3/2014/1104 - Proposed single storey rear and side extension following

demolition of existing garage and store (Resubmission of application 3/2014/0447)
- 10 Chatburn Park Drive Clitheroe BB7 2AY

From: Patel, Uday

Sent: 09 January 2015 10:29

To: planning@pendle.gov.uk

Cc: ENV LHS Customer Service

Subject: 3/2014/1104 - Proposed single storey rear and side extension following demolition of existing garage and
store (Resubmission of application 3/2014/0447) - 10 Chatburn Park Drive Clitheroe BB7 2AY

F.A.O: John Macholc,

Planning Application No: 3/2014/1104

Grid Ref: 374976 442518

Proposal: Proposed single storey rear and side extension following demolition of existing garage
and store (Resubmission of application 3/2014/0447).

Location: 10 Chatburn Park Drive Clitheroe BB7 2AY

Highways Developer Support Sections previous response on the planning application no: 3/2014/0447
remains unchanged.

Thank You

Uday Patel
(Developer Support - Area East)

Are you prepared for winter?
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.
It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.



